
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 7, 1995 

 

Mr. Gary Truman 

17056 West 11th Drive 

Golden, CO  80401 

 

Dear Mr. Truman: 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Assassination Records Review Board.  As 

you requested by phone, I am enclosing general information about the 

Board.  If, as a result of this general inquiry, you would like to be added to 

our mailing list, please contact us and we will add you immediately.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 


